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Goodafternoon, 

 

I am writing you today to say, school boards should have the power to fire a 

superintendent if they vote to do so. This should not change. If school boards can no 

longer fire their superintendents then Oregon is removing more power from its 

parents and representative school boards. 

 

Thank you, 


